
>>> Karen Knoebbler <nobler@mcn.org> 6/12/2019 2:54 PM >>> 

I am seriously opposed to commercial marijuana growing in our RR-2 residential zone. I own home at 

16901 Franklin Road and have already had to drill new deeper well because of lack of water. This 

neighborhood is trying to upgrade itself and dry wells are the kiss of death.  

 

The majority of neighbors sent in letters opposing commercial grows when subject came under review 

earlier 

 

Please stop this! 

 

Thank you  

Karen Knoebber  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


